
From: Paul Dulberg Paul_Dulberg@comcast.net
Subject: Re: Thumb Drive

Date: September 9, 2020 at 12:34 PM
To: Mary Winch marywinch@clintonlaw.net
Cc: Ed Clinton ed@clintonlaw.net, The Clinton Law Firm juliawilliams@clintonlaw.net

Hi Mary,

I received the thumb drive yesterday.

Thank you very much for sending these.

Please let me know how much it cost to ship everything and what method of payment you take.

Thank you again and stay safe,
Paul

1On Sep 8, 2020, at 9:27 AM, Paul Dulberg <Paul_Dulberg@comcast.net> wrote:

Hi Mary,

I haven’t received the tracking number you listed below.

The Fedex tracking showed it was supposed to be delivered last Friday by 8:00 pm but now says today by 8:00 pm.

I will let you know once I get it.

Thank you and stay safe,
Paul

On Sep 2, 2020, at 11:04 AM, Mary Winch <marywinch@clintonlaw.net> wrote:

Paul,
	
The	thumb	drive	will	be	in	a	FedEx	envelope	Tracking	No.	7714	2530	0830.
	
The	other	FedEx	packages	were	2	FedEX	large	boxes	and		3	FedEx	Pax.
	
Mary
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